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Summary 

 

 This report details the recommendations to Council made by 

the Licensing Committee at its meeting on 10 March 2021.   

 

1.0 Items considered and recommended to Council 
 

1.1 Since the last Council meeting, Licensing Committee met on 10 

March 2021.  At that meeting Licensing Committee considered 

and supported recommendation for Council on the following 

item: 

 

1.1.1 Department for Transport (DfT) Statutory Taxi and Private Hire 

Vehicle Standards – Consultation Responses. 

 

1.2 This report sets out the recommendations for the above items, 

which were referred with no change. The full reports, including 

all appendices, may be viewed at Licensing Committee – 10 

March 2021. 

 

1.3 The Minutes of the meeting are attached as Appendix 1.   

http://democracy.eastherts.gov.uk/ieListDocuments.aspx?CId=120&MId=3773&J=2
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2.0 Department for Transport (DfT) Statutory Taxi and Private 

Hire Vehicle Standards – Consultation Responses 

   

2.1 The Licensing Committee considered a report which sought 

approval of the policy changes detailed in Appendix 1 (a to f), 

with a commencement date of the 1 June 2021, by Council. 

 

RECOMMENDATION TO COUNCIL:   

 

(a) That the policy changes detailed in Appendix 1 (a to f) be 

approved, with a commencement date of the 1 June 2021. 

 

3.0 Licensing Committee Decisions 
 

3.1  Other matters determined by Licensing Committee are detailed 

in the Minutes of the meeting, included for information at 

Appendix 1 to this report.  

 

4.0 Background papers, appendices and other relevant 

material 
 

4.1 Appendix 1 – Minutes of the meeting of Licensing Committee 

on 10 March 2021. 

 

4.2 Appendix 2 - Recommendations for final policy changes. 
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